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   MASS TIMES
Saturday:  4:30 pm  �  Sunday:  8:30 am and 11:00 am  
 Tuesday to Friday:  5:00 pm
Mass is celebrated at the Good Shepherd Centre - 412 Queen St. East, 
Monday to Friday: 12:00 pm

CONFESSIONS
Saturdays from 3:30 pm to 4:15 pm

OFFICE HOURS
Monday to Friday from 10:00 am to 5:00 pm  

CONTACT
$ 83 Power Street, Toronto, ON M5A 3A8 | À (416) 364-7588  
à stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org | < stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org

 SACRAMENTS
 Please contact us for more information on preparing for  and receiving 
 a Sacrament at St. Paul’s Basilica.
 �  Baptism; Two months in advance   
�  Marriage; Registered parishioners at least one year in advance   
�  First Communion, Con� rmation and RCIA;  
      Registration takes place in September
  �  Anointing of the sick & Communion to the sick and shut-ins;   
      Please call during of� ce hours

  ST. PAUL’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL
    Alyson Sobol, Principal  �  Tel: (416) 393-5204
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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious
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Credit 
card or 

direct bank 
account debit donations are an easy 
way to help support our parish. Tax 
receipts are emailed immediately for a 
single donation and mailed at the end of  
the year for  recurring gifts. Scan the QR 
code or visit 

 and hit the Donate 
button. Check that “St. Paul’s 
Basilica, Toronto” is selected 
from the Parish drop down 
menu when signing up.

St. Paul’s is running a three-week summer day camp for children in grades 1 to 7.  The 
camp focuses on helping children learn about our Catholic faith while providing fun 
opportunities to meet new friends and participate in a variety of  activities including 
games, arts & crafts and sports.  Each week will feature a water day, a fi eld trip and 
a drama production open to families and friends.  The weekly cost per child is $130 
or save by registering for all three weeks for $300. Additional siblings 
receive a weekly discount of  $20 and $70 for all three weeks.  Registration 
forms are available at the back of  the church, at the parish offi ce, online at 

 or by scanning the QR code . For more information please 
reach out to our youth minister, Micah at mmacmullen@archtoronto.org.

EDGE Camp is a Catholic overnight adventure camp for children in grades 5-8. St. Paul’s 
will be hosting a camp session from August 17-21, 2024, at beautiful Camp White Pine 
in Haliburton.  The cost per child is $525, and includes all transportation, meals, and 
activities. To register visit  select 

, and select  (not just St. Paul’s). For more info, or if  cost is an 
issue, speak to Micah after Mass or email him at mmacmullen@archtoronto.org.

The Holy Father has invited Catholics worldwide to participate in the 53rd 
International Eucharistic Congress. This year’s gathering takes place in Quito, 
Ecuador from September 8-15, 2024. To learn more about the pilgrimage, please visit 
‘ . Limited spaces are available for pilgrims from the Archdiocese 
of  Toronto to join with the Canadian delegation. Registration deadline is June 6, 2024.

St. Paul’s invites you to attend our “Catholicism” program, happening every Sunday, 
after the 11 am Mass.  Each week, we watch a 30-minute video by Bishop Barron, 
where he addresses some of  the most controversial questions about life and the identity 
of  Jesus Christ. After the video, we discuss the episode over coffee, tea, and light 
refreshments. The Catholicism program is a great opportunity for you to grow in your 
faith while getting involved with our Parish faith community.  We hope to see you there!

On this World Communications Day, your support of  ShareLife 
is improving the lives of  our brothers and sisters in the Deaf  and 
hard of  hearing community. “If  you ever wonder what impact 
you are making – you are sending Deaf  kids to an accessible 
American Sign Language (ASL) camp in the summer; you are 
connecting Deaf  kids with Deaf  mentors; you are inspiring Deaf  
kids to achieve their dreams; you are teaching family members 
ASL so they can communicate with their Deaf  children. When 
you give, it goes a long way.” – Kelly Mackenzie, Silent Voice.  
Thus far we have raised $19,500 toward our goal of  $75,000.  
Please give through the parish or through our parish website. 
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This weekend Archbishop Leo is 
ordaining fi ve men as priests:  Fr. Marko 
Busic, Fr. Daniel Donghoon Lee, Fr. 
Ryan Nigli, Fr. Symon Sorbian, and Fr. 
Jeremy Zou.  I remember my journey to 
the priesthood well.  I was ordained at 28 
after 5 years in formation, which felt as 
though it took a long time to complete. 
In fact, at that point it took up close to 
20% of  my time on earth, a signifi cant a 
percentage of  my young life.  Now, after 
what will soon be 35 years of  ministry, 
the time seems very short.  
That period of  preparation is equally 
spiritual and intellectual, requiring the 
ability to both understand and minister in 
a way that accords with what we believe 
to be revealed by God as Catholics.  A 
priest learns a lot while exercising his 
ministry.  Every community I’ve been 
privilege to serve has been different and 
called out of  me skills that were needed 
for that time and place.  
Who is the priest?  There are many 
correct and complementary answers 
to this question.  He “confects” the 

Eucharist with the People of  God.  It is 
Christ who makes Himself  present and 
the priest has the very great privilege of  
acting and speaking in His Person.  A 
bishop ordains.  He can ordain deacons, 
priests and even new bishops.  A bishop 
makes present and is a successor of  the 
apostles whom Jesus chose to form and 
nurture the Church.  Priests share in the 
work of  the bishop.  That is why the 
priest sits in the large chair at Mass.  It 
represents the presence of  the bishop.  
Bishops also ordain deacons who are 
called to serve.  Most of  our permanent 
deacons are involved in service to the 
poor, the sick and the frail.  Even new 
priests have been ordained as deacons, 
which they carry with them into their 
priestly life.  The service of  the needy, 
therefore, is at the root of  priestly life.  

Jesus was with us in our earthly life, and 
when we live together as the Church, 
we have a material, a visible reality.  As 
a young priest I couldn’t have known all 
the knowledge that I would need to have 
to take account of  these practical things.

As a pastor appointed by the bishop, 
I’m responsible for everything from the 
condition of  the church toilets to the 
eternal salvation of  everyone, even those 
who aren’t in Church or even Catholic.  
Maybe that’s why it is truly a vocation.  
You can’t fulfi ll the job description 
without God doing all the heavy lifting!  
In the early 2000’s I was the Director of  
Lay Ministry at the chancery.  I worked 
with people educated in theology and 
employed in pastoral roles, providing 
key ministry in parishes.  It gave me a 
strong taste of  the virtue of  all of  us 
working together building up the faith.  
Most living of  the Gospel happens in 
our daily lives, when we go home, go to 
work or go to school.  We can all deepen 
our commitment to Christ.  It is Christ 
acting in us, therefore it is His call and 
our vocation.  
Let’s pray this weekend that these 5 young 
priests embrace the fullness of  what the 
Lord wishes of  them in the coming years 
and let’s also pray that we learn more and 
more to help each other.  
May Mary, the Mother of  the Church 
and our Mother give glory to Her Only 
Son and through her intercession help us 
to offer our entire selves to God.
In Christ,

Leander Angelo, Leonicio Shepherd-
Belasco, Essey Berhane, Antonella 
Chilombo, Isabel Escandor, Sanshia 
Fernando, Josiah Savory, Lukas 
Scheffer, Grayson Shillingford, 
and Aiden Tri, who will receive 
the Sacrament of  Confi rmation 
this Sunday.

The parish offi ce will be closed on Friday, May 17 and Monday, 
May 20 for the Victoria Day Holiday.

Today we honour mothers. 
We take time to celebrate 
our mothers and the many 
maternal fi gures in our 
lives. We are grateful for 
the gift of  their love, care 
and nurturing, not only 
today, but always. We also 
remember the mothers 
who are no longer with 
us, but whose memories 
we will always cherish. 
Happy Mother’s Day! 
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Jesus was with us in our earthly life, and 
when we live together as the Church, 
we have a material, a visible reality.  As 
a young priest I couldn’t have known all 
the knowledge that I would need to have 
to take account of  these practical things.

As a pastor appointed by the bishop, 
I’m responsible for everything from the 
condition of  the church toilets to the 
eternal salvation of  everyone, even those 
who aren’t in Church or even Catholic.  
Maybe that’s why it is truly a vocation.  
You can’t fulfi ll the job description 
without God doing all the heavy lifting!  
In the early 2000’s I was the Director of  
Lay Ministry at the chancery.  I worked 
with people educated in theology and 
employed in pastoral roles, providing 
key ministry in parishes.  It gave me a 
strong taste of  the virtue of  all of  us 
working together building up the faith.  
Most living of  the Gospel happens in 
our daily lives, when we go home, go to 
work or go to school.  We can all deepen 
our commitment to Christ.  It is Christ 
acting in us, therefore it is His call and 
our vocation.  
Let’s pray this weekend that these 5 young 
priests embrace the fullness of  what the 
Lord wishes of  them in the coming years 
and let’s also pray that we learn more and 
more to help each other.  
May Mary, the Mother of  the Church 
and our Mother give glory to Her Only 
Son and through her intercession help us 
to offer our entire selves to God.
In Christ,

Leander Angelo, Leonicio Shepherd-
Belasco, Essey Berhane, Antonella 
Chilombo, Isabel Escandor, Sanshia 
Fernando, Josiah Savory, Lukas 
Scheffer, Grayson Shillingford, 
and Aiden Tri, who will receive 
the Sacrament of  Confi rmation 
this Sunday.

The parish offi ce will be closed on Friday, May 17 and Monday, 
May 20 for the Victoria Day Holiday.

Today we honour mothers. 
We take time to celebrate 
our mothers and the many 
maternal fi gures in our 
lives. We are grateful for 
the gift of  their love, care 
and nurturing, not only 
today, but always. We also 
remember the mothers 
who are no longer with 
us, but whose memories 
we will always cherish. 
Happy Mother’s Day! 

�

�
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STAFF
Fr. Robert O’Brien
Pastor

Fr. Antanios Farah, OAM
In Residence, Hospital Chaplain 

Cathy LeBlanc
Sacristan

Micah MacMullen
Youth Minister

Lynett Wilson
Of� ce Manager

Jason Lo
Bookkeeper

Ives Alvarez
Custodian

Joseph Angelo
Music Director

Allison Angelo
Cantor

Andrea Cerswell
11 am Choir Lead

   MASS TIMES
Saturday:  4:30 pm  �  Sunday:  8:30 am and 11:00 am  
 Tuesday to Friday:  5:00 pm
Mass is celebrated at the Good Shepherd Centre - 412 Queen St. East, 
Monday to Friday: 12:00 pm

CONFESSIONS
Saturdays from 3:30 pm to 4:15 pm

OFFICE HOURS
Monday to Friday from 10:00 am to 5:00 pm  

CONTACT
$ 83 Power Street, Toronto, ON M5A 3A8 | À (416) 364-7588  
à stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org | < stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org

 SACRAMENTS
 Please contact us for more information on preparing for  and receiving 
 a Sacrament at St. Paul’s Basilica.
 �  Baptism; Two months in advance   
�  Marriage; Registered parishioners at least one year in advance   
�  First Communion, Con� rmation and RCIA;  
      Registration takes place in September
  �  Anointing of the sick & Communion to the sick and shut-ins;   
      Please call during of� ce hours

  ST. PAUL’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL
    Alyson Sobol, Principal  �  Tel: (416) 393-5204

   

 

  

 

Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6   905-624-4422

90
 -

 4

Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious




